
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Legal & Finance Committee 

FROM: Pauline Sumption  

SUBJ:  BID Assessment Abatement 

DATE:  September 16, 2010 

 

Susan Campo has requested the City Council abate the BID assessment to the property 

owned by the Susan Lucille Campo Family Trust.  This property is owner-occupied and, 

according to the City ordinance for the Downtown BID, should be exempt from 

assessment.  The property is located at 414 Columbus Street and the total dollar amount 

of the assessment is $80.00.  

 

The only way these amounts can be changed is through a court order or Council action.   

 

 

Cc: Mayor Hanks, Jeff Barbier, Connie Ewing 

 

 

 


